
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ May 13, 2025 

Re:​ 2024-25 Board Meeting Calendar Revision 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve changing the 2024-25 Board Meeting 
calendar to reschedule the June Board Meeting to Wednesday, June 18, 2025 at 7pm. 
 
Background: 
When creating the calendar, we didn’t catch that the currently scheduled June board meeting is on 
Juneteenth and the district is closed. We are proposing moving the meeting 1 day forward to 
Wednesday, June 18, 2025 at 7pm. 
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